Hello Primary One! | hope you all had a
lovely Easter and ate loads of
chocolate!s We are now beginning our
last school term so | have uploaded
some work for you to keep you busy.
Please keep revising all of your sounds
and numbers to 10 and beyond if you
can. Please check MyMaths too for
more challenges. | have also attached
a piece of recount writing below on
your Easter Holidays. Have a lovely
week and | hope you are enjoying the
great weather we are having Miss
you all!

Thanks,

Miss Kealey






